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all saints
Catholic Church & School

Love God • Serve Others • Form Disciples

WEEKEND MASS TIMES
Saturday	 4:00 pm
Sunday	 9:00 am

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES
Tuesday	 8:00 am
Wednesday	 8:00 am
Thursday	 8:30 am
Friday	 8:00 am

May 10 & May 11, 2025;
Fourth Sunday of Easter

John
10:28

Give
them

eternal life, 

and they shall

never
perish.

Image: young-catholics.com

We are his people, the sheep of his flock.

http://allsaintscr.com
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsCedarRapidsIowa
http://instagram.com/allsaintscr
https://www.youtube.com/@allsaintscatholicchurchinc9029
http://young-catholics.com
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> Diane Ashby and > Donna Jones.

To add a name call Dan Alpers, at 363-6130, ext. 100. Names will be listed for four weeks
and may be renewed. >, Recently deceased will be listed for two weeks.

The disciples heard Our Lord’s call and were able to spread the Gospel message with strength 
and vitality. We, too, can experience that same joy if we make room for the Holy Spirit to fill 
our hearts. When we use our gifts in the way that God intends, Jesus fills his Stewards with 
supernatural joy. A joy that others notice and are attracted to!

Please Pray for the Following People
(Why people want prayers isn’t important, the prayers are!)

Stewardship Corner

Calculate the carbon footprint for your household at www3.epa.gov/carbon-footprint-calculator, 
then consider some of the steps suggested by the calculator to lower your carbon footprint. You 
might be surprised at the potential savings in carbon emissions, and cash.

A Weekly Tip on Caring for Our Common Home

“So they shook the dust from their feet in protest…” (Acts 13:51). If you and your beloved have 
an ongoing disagreement, consider whether it’s time to shake the dust from your feet, let this 
one go, and move forward together. We also celebrate Mother’s Day today. Honor your own 
mother in a special way. Husbands: help your children decide how to honor their mother, but 
don’t do it for them. Your wife is not your mother, but your best friend.

Catholic Daughters Court #1768 will meet on Tuesday, May 20 at St. Pius Catholic Church. 
Doors open at 6:00 PM. May crowning of Mary in the church at 6:15, followed by refreshments 
at 6:45 PM and a Business meeting at 7:00 PM. There will be a presentation and kick-
off of the upcoming Peach Fundraiser. Guests are always welcome. Contact Roberta Peters  
319-366-0000 or text: 319-431 2222

For the Married Couples

Catholic Daughters Court

20
MAY

http://www3.epa.gov/carbon-footprint-calculator
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Retirement Reception to Honor Fr. Jack

29
JUNE

The All Saints Pastoral Council and the All Saints Finance Council will be hosting a reception to 
honor Fr. Jack after the 9:00 AM Mass on Sunday, June 29 in the Social Hall. Cinnamon rolls 
and coffee will be served. If you wish to make a gift to Father Jack in appreciation for his years 
of service, please place a check or cash in a card for him. There will be a basket at the reception 
to place your gift into. Questions should be directed to Tracy Huk at 319-363-6130 ext 111 or 
businessmgr@allsaintscr.com.

National Volunteer Week

Staffed with only four part time employees, Metro Catholic Outreach feeds nearly 500 local 
folks per week!

For this we depend on the support of nearly 200 faithful volunteers. Whether it is unpacking 
and organizing incoming donations, assembling the items for our food boxes, answering 

the phones, greeting and assisting homeless folks and other clients in our office, working on our dock to 
distribute food to families, driving for pick-up and delivery, donating money, and praying for our efforts. 
We appreciate each and every volunteer who gives of their time, talent, and treasure to help our neighbors 
with food and housing insecurities. Some volunteer a few times per year, some once or twice a month, 
others are here every single week. Many of you donate food, clothing and money. And many prayer warriors 
are lifting up MCO and our clients regularly in prayer.

Each and every volunteer’s efforts contributes to feeding local folks and helping our neighbors through 
tough times.

THANK YOU TO ALL who have been and continue to be a part of this organization!

Service to Others
Metro Catholic Outreach

Please join us for our next adult formation evening on 
Wednesday, May 14. We will begin at 6:00 PM in the Social 
Hall and end by 7:30 PM. Wine, beer and simple snacks will 
be provided as we take the opportunity to talk about prayer: 
what it is, why we should be prayerful and prayer-filled people 
and how we can grow an intimate relationship with our 
Triune God: Father, Son and Holy Spirit. We will be dipping 

our toes in the water so to speak and then I hope to pick this topic back up in the Fall with a multi-week 
series on prayer from Ascension Press and Edward Sri. If you have any questions, please email me at  
businessmgr@allsaintscr.com.

I hope to see you there!

Tracy Huk, Business Manager

Discussion and Drinks

14
MAY

mailto:businessmgr%40allsaintscr.com?subject=
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Everyday Metanoia

Welcome to the 4th Sunday of Easter. Today’s reading from the Acts of the Apostles allows us to see 
both the joys and the perils of being one of the early Christian disciples through the eyes of Paul and 
Barnabas. As modern Christian disciples the journey continues with similar moments of rejoicing in 
God’s goodness in the midst of the many crosses we bear in our daily lives. Amidst all the changes 
throughout the ages, we are still called to much of the same work as Paul and Barnabas: speaking the 
truth in God’s name, sharing the Good News of our salvation through Jesus Christ, and welcoming and 
calling upon the power of the Holy Spirit. The early disciples and the saints all shared one common 
trait - an intimate relationship with our Triune God. We are called to that same level of intimacy today. 

But how do enter into, grow and maintain a relationship with God? We do this through prayer. At our next session of 
Discussion and Drinks on May 14 we will continue to grow our understanding of prayer that we began last week. We 
will meet from 6:00 - 7:30 PM in the Social Hall - please join us!

Just like our lives evolve and are transformed through prayer, the life of a parish does the same. After Fr. Jack’s 
retirement on July 8, All Saints will no longer have a single pastor model of leadership. We will be inviting our Triune 
God to work through all of us as His stewards and disciples on earth in 2025 through a Parish Life Coordinator and a 
Sacramental Priest associate model of leadership. To help us understand these roles, I have listed the responsibilities 
for each:

Fr. Eric will be the Sacramental Priest associate for All Saints and will split his time 50-50 between All Saints and 
the Metropolitan Tribunal. Quoting from the document, “Clarifying the Positions of Parish Life Coordinator and 
Sacramental Priest Associate,” his role as the Sacramental Priest for All Saints will include:
	 •	 presiding and preaching at celebrations of the Eucharist
	 •	 celebrating baptisms, weddings, anointing of the sick and Reconciliation services
	 •	 presiding at parish funerals
	 •	 serving as a pastoral counselor and a spiritual resource

As the Parish Life Coordinator, I will be the visible leader of the parish, coordinating efforts of the parish staff and 
working with committees, as well as the Archdiocese. As the leader of All Saints I am charged to:
	 •	 work with the parish community to articulate the vision and mission of All Saints Parish
	 •	 work with all the councils and committees of the parish to discern the spiritual and pastoral needs and develop  
		  programs that meet those needs
	 •	 recruit, train, manage and supervise the parish staff and volunteers
	 •	 manage the facilities, stewardship, accounting and budget of the parish
	 •	 be the pastoral presence at parish events 
	 •	 foster discipleship and promote the stewardship of time, talent and treasure
	 •	 arrange for the pastoral care of the sick and elderly
	 •	 plan funerals and vigils
	 •	 any other duties as assigned by the Archbishop

I have been serving All Saints through various positions for over 25 years and I am inspired by the growth and 
stewardship that is visible in our parish. Together we will continue to build and live out our mission statement to Love 
God-Serve Others-Form Disciples. 

If you have any questions, concerns or ideas, please call me at 319-363-6130 ext 111 or email me at businessmgr@
allsaintscr.com.

See you at Mass!
God, come to our assistance; Lord, make haste to help us. Holy Spirit, fill us with your love and presence.

Tracy Huk

mailto:businessmgr%40allsaintscr.com?subject=
mailto:businessmgr%40allsaintscr.com?subject=
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Revival is Coming!!!

The Archdiocese of Dubuque is honored to host a leg of the National 
Eucharistic Pilgrimage, which makes its way from Indianapolis to 
Los Angeles from mid-May to the Feast of Corpus Christi. Eight 
Perpetual Pilgrims, four young men and four young women, will accompany the Blessed 
Sacrament on this nearly cross-country journey and will be our guests from May 23-27, 2025. 

This event will correspond with the Presbyteral Ordination weekend at the Cathedral of St. Raphael. It will 
also be the first major public event at the newly renovated Cathedral of St. Raphael, the mother church of 
the Archdiocese!

There will be many opportunities for Eucharistic encounters as the Blessed Sacrament visits a beautiful cross-
section of our Archdiocese. On Friday evening, May 23rd, we will receive Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament 
from the Diocese of Davenport on the banks of the Mississippi River. Over the subsequent days, the faithful 
are encouraged to accompany Jesus to the far western edge of our Archdiocese when He and the Perpetual 
Pilgrims depart Tuesday morning, May 27th, from Ames to the Diocese of Des Moines.

For more details, please visit https://dbqarch.org/eucharistic-pilgrimage.

Those who have received First Holy Communion recently are invited to process as a group in their First 
Holy Communion outfits. Those who received the sacraments of initiation at the Easter Vigil are invited to 
process as a group and wear their baptismal garment.

You might be asking yourself, “Why a Eucharistic procession?” It’s a worthy question.

	 1.	 It’s an opportunity to express our devotion to our Lord present in the Blessed Sacrament both individually  
		  and as a local church.
	 2.	 It’s an opportunity to pray for vocations. (We all want to retire someday, right?)
	 3.	 It is a public witness to the Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist and an opportunity to evangelize.
	 4.	 In a certain way, a Eucharistic procession is a means of embodying synodality. Here we have the local  
		  church—priests, deacons, laypeople, and (hopefully) religious—gathered with our archbishop to walk  
		  together with the Lord.

If you are planning to attend, please register on the national website here.

23-27

MAY

Eucharistic Pilgrimage (Ames - Dubuque)

Mt. Calvary Cemetery Memorial Day Mass

26
MAY

Please join us for the Memorial Day Mass honoring our loved ones on Monday, May 26th at 
9:00 AM at Mt Calvary Cemetery, next to the Mt. Calvary office at 375 32nd St. Dr. SE Cedar 
Rapids.

Bring lawn chairs and/or an umbrella for shade.

A collection will be taken to go towards ongoing cemetery improvements. 

If it is raining, the alternate location will be St. Matthew’s Church at 2310 First Ave. NE Cedar Rapids. If 
you have any questions, please contact the Cemetery Office 319-362-4659.

https://dbqarch.org/eucharistic-pilgrimage
https://web.cvent.com/event/51edae82-2ff4-4292-ab18-ec3caba3b0c0/regPage:a55d8b32-fc41-472b-a182-aa3d08edff48
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CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to the following students who received First Communion on April 26:

` Bronson Creek Bayles ` Maxwell Fleagle ` Robyn Frugoli ` Kelsie Gauley `
` Hudson Hay ` Eleanor Huk ` Salvatrice Jiacinto ` Joshua Lighthall `
` Madison Lighthall ` Finn Marshall ` Piper McMullen ` Colin Nash `

` James Orr ` Cade Pfeiler ` Theodore Schmitt ` Coy White `

May God bless you as you continue to Love God-Serve Others-Form Disciples.

Pastoral Council and Faith Formation Commission Election Results

Congratulations to Tom Takes and Dennis Mullarkey - the newly elected members to the Pastoral Council 
and to Lauri Talyat, Jamie Morrissey and Sharon Tauke - the newly elected members to the Faith Formation 
Commission.

We are so blessed to have such a great pool of candidates this year. We thank all who participated. 

Tom Takes
Pastoral Council

Dennis Mullarkey
Pastoral Council

Lauri Talyat
Faith Formation

Commission

Jamie Morrissey
Faith Formation

Commission

Sharon Tauke
Faith Formation

Commission
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Young at Heart

21
MAY

Come join All Saints’ Church members for the Young at Heart Luncheon on Wednesday, May 
21 at noon in the Social Hall. The speakers this month are Bea Rethwisch and Sue Bright from 
Green Square Meals. All Saints helps prepare and serve dinner at Green Square Meals on the 
2nd and 5th Tuesdays and the 3rd Monday. Money from the Loaves and Fishes collection is 
donated to this program. Come learn how your money is being spent. There is no cost for lunch.

Remember if school is cancelled, the YAH luncheon will also be cancelled.

Family Safety Fair
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Mt. Calvary Cemetery Fundraising Dinner

St. Joseph Fun Days

St. Joseph Fun Days is May 30-31 and June 1. Please join us in celebrating our Faith, Family 
and Community. There are many activities for all age groups; Country Store, Silent Auction, 
BINGO, Carnival Rides, Kids Games, Food, Hog Roast, Paddle Wheel and fantastic musical 
talent all weekend long in the Beverage Tent. Raffle tickets are available for $10 each with a 
chance to win $20,000! There are also many volunteer opportunities available if you are willing 
to help out a fellow parish!. Please visit www.stjosephfundays.org for more information.

http://www.stjosephfundays.org 
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FROM FR. JACK
AND THE
ALL SAiNTS STAFF

Happy

Mother'sDay
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Mass Intentions
Tues.	 May 13	 8:00 am
>	 Margaret Balane

Wed.	 May 14	 8:00 am
>	 Joanne Trcka

Thurs.	May 15	 8:30 am
>	 Msgr. Russell Bleich

Fri.	 May 16	 8:00 am
>	 Msgr. Carl Schmitt

Sat.	 May 17	 4:00 pm
	 For the People

Sun.	 May 18	 9:00 am
>	 David Balance

Scripture Readings
Week of May 11, 2025

Sunday:
Acts 13:14, 43-52/Rv 7:9, 14b-17/Jn 
10:27-30 (51)

Monday: 
Acts 11:1-18/Jn 10:1-10

Tuesday: 
Acts 11:19-26/Jn 10:22-30 (280)

Wednesday: 
Acts 1:15-17, 20-26/Jn 15:9-17 (564)

Thursday: 
Acts 13:13-25/Jn 13:16-20 (282)

Friday: 
Acts 13:26-33/Jn 14:1-6 (283)

Saturday: 
Acts 13:44-52/Jn 14:7-14 (284)

Sunday: 
Acts 14:21-27/Rv 21:1-5a/Jn 13:31-33a, 
34-35 (54)

Do you enjoy getting people together for fellowship and 
having fun as well? Parish Life Committee is looking for 
additional members to appreciate each event. If you are 
interested, please contact Ellen Mouw at 712-253-5540 
or eamouw@aol.com. 

Don’t have time for committees or meetings, but still 
want to help? Join the “Un-Committee” where you are 
contacted only for special events at All Saints Church. If 
interested, please contact Ellen Mouw at 712-253-5540 
or eamouw@aol.com.

Parish Life

Un-Committee

All Saints helps prepare and serve dinner at Green Square 
Meals soup kitchen, 2-3 times a month. Sign up to help 
at the link below or contact Melissa Peckosh (847-975-
1785 or missypeckosh@yahoo.com).

ALL SAINTS NIGHTS: 2nd & 5th Tuesday, 3rd Monday 
All volunteers in sixth grade and up are welcome. Sign up at: 
https://signup.com/go/vJYiFPm

 

 

All Saints Nights at Green Square Meals

Parish Office Hours

• Monday - Thursday - 8:00 am - 4:00 pm
• Friday - 8:00 am - 2:00 pm
• Saturday and Sunday - closed

The parish staff knows that your time is valuable. Please 
call or email the staff member you wish to speak with to 
ensure that they are available.
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Ministry Schedule
May 10, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Jean Bell

Extraordinary Ministers
Joseph Cataldo
Kathi Grainger
Ellen Mouw
John Myers
Kourtne Powell
Mike Powell
Marvin Stallman

Altar Servers
Martin (MJ) Golobic
Jackson Keller
Katherine Osen

Lectors
Stacy Cataldo
Theresa Harker

Hospitality Ministers
Dick Kettelkamp
Barb Lindstrom
Lauri Talyat
Brian Talyat
Mike Votroubek
Theresa Werner

May 11, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
Sherry Casey

Extraordinary Ministers
Tom Amosson
Stephanie Guzman
Bob Helgens
Mary Beth Helgens
Wade Johnson
John Michael
Dennis Mullarkey

Altar Servers
Addison Johnson
Henry Johnson
Madison McCarville

Lectors
Mick Erdman
Tasha Tatara

Hospitality Ministers
Jeanne Amosson
Maureen Dale Ernst
John Ernst
Chase Philpott
Tony Satariano
Diane Weimer

Bruins Beat
What’s Been Happening at School?Senior Walk Through 2025

Thank you, seniors, for your visit to our All Saints 
Kindergarteners.

www.allsaints-crschool.org
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May 11, 2025 • 4th Sunday of Easter • John 10:27-30

Jesus Declares His Union With the Father
In this short reading, Jesus talks about his commitment to those who 
follow him. They will have eternal life and never perish. No one can take 
them from Jesus because they rest in the Father’s hands; they rest in 
Jesus’ hands. Jesus explains that this is possible because,“The Father and 

I are one” (v. 30).

John’s Gospel was the last Gospel written. It is probably the most theological 
Gospel because Jesus’ disciples had more time to consider and discuss their 
experience of being with Jesus. It is in John’s Gospel that we hear Jesus tell his 
disciples he will send the Spirit to do just that sort of discerning. John’s Gospel 
speaks most often of unity among the Father, Son and Spirit.

Believing in a Triune God is the absolute bedrock of our Christian faith. God is 
one, but God is also three persons. It is, and will remain, a mystery as long as 
we are part of this finite world. Father, Son and Spirit are not sequential. There 
wasn’t God the Father and Creator first, followed by Jesus the Son and finally, the 
Spirit. Jesus, the Spirit and the Father have been one from the beginning. “In the 
beginning was the Word, and the Word was with  God, and the Word was God” 
(John 1:1).

When it comes to understanding God, we are all children. Our brains are limited 
to finite time and space, and God is beyond all that. Once in a while, we allow God 
to break through and we experience the awesomeness of the divine. This is where 
we discover clues to the mystery of God.

It is through God’s self-revelation to a people who lived centuries before us that 
we see the mystery begin to unfold. They tell us about their experiences of God 
through stories and metaphors, through history, songs, poetry and letters. We 
call this library of God’s self-revelation the Bible. It is important to remember, 
however, that the ultimate and final revelation of our Triune God is Jesus. Always 
balance the other books of the Bible with the Gospels.

Talk about what a mystery is, and remind each other that God will always be 
a mystery. Then name the things you know about God.

Family Ministry

Bringing Home the Gospel: Parent Reflections on the Sunday Gospels • Copyright © 2025 
Judith Dunlap. Published by the Pastoral Center, PastoralCenter.com. All rights reserved. Scripture 
passages have been taken from the New Revised Standard Version Bible, copyright ©1989 by the 
Division of Christian Education of the National Council of the Churches of Christ in the U.S.A., and 
used by permission. All rights reserved.

FAMILY RESPONSE

Read John 1:1–14, and ponder the mystery of our Triune God. Let go of 
your need to know everything, and trust that God is with you and in you. 
Sit quietly with certainty. Reflect on the experience.

PERSONAL RESPONSE

Ministry Schedule
May 17, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Cynthia Gunsolly

Extraordinary Ministers
Connie Deutmeyer
Joan Fishburn
Riley Hoover
Gavin Miller
Kourtne Powell
Stephen Schmitz
Marvin Stallman

Altar Servers
Emma Colby
Emerson Eichhorn
Ilyzza Shea

Lectors
Joan Murrin
Lisa Stephenson

Hospitality Ministers
Sue Bright
Jen Colby
Chris Colby
Daniel Greene
Peg Schmitz
Tom Takes

May 18, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
Cate Biro

Extraordinary Ministers
Sherry Casey
Ann Hunter
Larry Hunter
Bill Knapp
Dianne Knapp
Andrew Lang
Dennis Mullarkey

Altar Servers
Maeve Ainsworth
Paige Ainsworth
Everly Felland

Lectors
Robin Brown
JoAnn Hand

Hospitality Ministers
Kim Ainsworth
Jason Ainsworth
Pete Rethwisch
Bea Rethwisch
Maureen Wolf
Dave Wolf
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Family 
Guide

Scan here for 
parent resources 
or visit gospelweeklies.com/family

➥Copyright © 2025 Pflaum Publishing Group, a division of Bayard, Inc.

This Week’s Gospel: John 10:27–30
In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus portrays 
himself as the Good Shepherd. This metaphor 
demonstrates the warm and loving care a 
shepherd has for the sheep and also shows that 
it is this warm loving care that Jesus has for us 
all. The image of the Good Shepherd is one of 
the central images of Jesus Christ, who keeps us 
from danger and seeks us out when we are lost. 

Exploring the Gospel Message
 Seeds  (Preschool): Your child learned about 
the Good Shepherd, who cares for his sheep and 
surrounds them with love. Talk with your child 
about the care your family members give to each 
other. Display the Good Shepherd poster from 
your child’s lesson booklet. Write the names of 
family members on the sheep, and paste them 
on the poster.

 Promise  (Grades K–1): Your child learned 
that Jesus promised in Sunday’s Gospel that no 
one shall take his sheep from him. He is a Good 
Shepherd. Ask your child to teach the family 
how to play the game, “Safe or Scatter,” and 
play it together. Talk about ways each of you 
helps to care for members of your family.

 Good News  (Grades 2–3): This week’s Gospel 
tells us that Jesus cares for us all like a shepherd 
cares for the sheep. The class learned that we all 
belong to Jesus, and one sign that shows we belong 
to Jesus is the Sign of the Cross. Make sure that 
your home displays the crucifix. Kneeling before 
the crucifix is a good spot for a family night prayer, 
too. Ask your child to help the family remember to 
say a prayer of thanks before each meal this week. 
Ask your child about how the Sign of the Cross 
also applies to the Sacrament of Confirmation.

 
 

 Venture  (Grades 4–6): This week’s Gospel 
of the Good Shepherd helped your youngster’s 
class understand that good leaders know their 
followers and are responsible for others. Ask 
your young person to tell how leaders in the 
Church are shepherds. Let your son or daughter 
teach the family the “Who Makes Church 
Happen Today?” game, and play the game 
together. Be sure to have your youngster tell 
about King Christian as well as what happened 
in the city of Assisi, Italy, during World War II.

 Visions  (Grades 7–9): Your son or daughter 
learned how environmental issues affect us all. 
The class learned that just as Jesus is the Good 
Shepherd who cares for people, people have the 
duty to care for and “shepherd” creation. Talk 
about ways your family can care for creation, too. 
Ask your youngster to share what the class learned 
about the journeys of Saint Paul that spread the 
Good News throughout the Greek world. Be sure 
to ask your youngster to describe the Doctor of the 
Church the class learned about this week.

 Awaken (Teens/Adults): Discover a new 
level of spiritual growth for parents 
with Awaken, the new adult level of 
the Pflaum Gospel Weeklies, developed 

to deepen your faith journey alongside your 
children. Scan the QR code to learn more.

Pray Together
When you complete your conversation about the 
week’s Gospel lesson, pray together a few verses 
of Psalm 23: “The Lord is my shepherd; there is 
nothing I lack. In green pastures he makes me lie 
down; to still waters he leads me; he restores my 
soul. Indeed, goodness and mercy will pursue me 
all the days of my life; I will dwell in the house of 
the Lord for endless days” (1–2, 6). You can find 
the full text of this psalm in your family Bible or 
in most missalettes.

The Gospel at Home

May 11, 2025 
4th Sunday of Easter

http://gospelweeklies.com/family
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Pastor 	 Rev. John R. Flaherty	 fatherjack@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 116
Deacon 	 Mike Klappholz	 deaconmike@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 107
Deacon	 Ed Martin	 deaconed@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 105
Business Manager 	 Tracy A. Huk	 businessmgr@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 111
Bookkeeper 	 Jeremy Lutz	 bookkeeper@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 108
Medical Emergencies & Funerals	 Rev. John R. Flaherty	 fatherjack@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 116
Dir. of Music Ministries	 Matthew Burrier	 music@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 106
Dir. of Adult Formation	 Bob Lillibridge	 adultformation@allsaintscr.com	Ext. 109
Dir. of Children’s Formation	 Stacy Cataldo	 catechesis@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 114
Office Manager	 Dan Alpers	 officemgr@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 100 
IT Director	 Ethan Weiland	 it@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 104
Scrip Coordinator	 Lori Jiacinto	 scrip@allsaintscr.com	 (319) 535-3570

School Principal 	 Kelly Starr	 kelly.starr@crxcs.org	 Ext. 234
School Office Manager 	 Elaine Collins 	 elaine.collins@crxcs.org	 Ext. 233
Early Childhood Director 	 Kelly Starr	 kelly.starr@crxcs.org	 Ext. 234
Regis Middle School Principal	 Zach Zeckser	 zach.zeckser@crxcs.org	 (319) 363-1968
Xavier High School Principal	 Lynn Holverson	 lynn.holverson@crxcs.org	 (319) 294-6635

Parish Office (319) 363-6130
Mon.-Thurs., 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

Fri., 8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Parish School (319) 363-4110
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Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturdays at 3 p.m.
Sacrament of Baptism: Baptism preparation class is required for parents. Contact Deacon Ed Martin 
(DeaconEd@allsaintscr.com or 319-364-7524) to schedule a class and date for the baptism (some date 
restrictions may apply).
Sacrament of Matrimony: Couples are to make arrangements at least six months before the intended 
date of the wedding in order to fulfill the necessary requirements. Please contact Deacon Mike Klappholz 
(DeaconMike@allsaintscr.com) to begin the process.
Order of Christian Initiation for Adults (OCIA): Classes are scheduled for Monday 
evenings beginning in the Fall. Contact Bob Lillibridge, Director of Formation, for more information  
(adultformation@allsaintscr.com).
Confirmation: Classes will be led by Father Jack Flaherty after the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Sundays in the 
Social Hall. (fatherjack@allsaintscr.com).
First Reconciliation & Eucharist: Second graders combine home study and retreats to 
prepare for these sacraments. Contact Stacy Cataldo, Director of Catechesis, for more information  
(catechesis@allsaintscr.com).
Anointing of the Sick: Please contact the office at 319-363-6130, ext. 100 to schedule anointings.

Newcomer Registration: Call the Parish Office at 363-6130, ext. 100, or register on line at  
http://www.allsaintscr.com.
Bulletin Deadline: Items must be submitted electronically to the parish office by Noon on the preceding 
Monday to: bulletin@allsaintscr.com.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: Thursdays, 8:30 AM to 9:30 AM in the Church. 
All Saints Prayer Group: Tuesdays at 3:00 PM in the church lower level.
Prayer Tree: Available to anyone who would like us to pray for their intentions. Please call Darlene 
Fandel at 319-560-4844.
Women’s Prayer Group: Tuesday mornings after 8:00 AM Mass.
M.O.M.S Rosary: 7:30 PM 1st Monday of the month, Queen of All Saints Chapel.
Prolife Rosary: Fridays after 8:00 am Mass.
Parish Website: You may submit prayer intentions any time at: allsaintscr.com/prayer.

Sacrament Information

Miscellaneous Information

Opportunities for Prayer

https://allsaintscr.churchcenter.com/people/forms/413117?open-in-church-center-modal=true
https://allsaintscr.churchcenter.com/people/forms/413117.

